THE WASHINGTON POST COMPANY 1150 Fifteenth Street, N. W., Washington, D. C. 20071 KATHARINE GRAHAM April 20, 1982 Chairman of the Board Dear Prime Minister, I want to thank you very much indeed for seeing me last Friday when you were so preoccupied and busy with the crisis in the Falkland Islands. I enjoyed being able to get your views and understand some of your problems at first hand. It was also nice to see you again, after rather a long interval since I had been in London. I am still puzzled about the Anderson story, although I suppose it must be valid, since the Administration has not denied it. I feel very much for you, as I watch events unfold since we met, and I pray that some sort of accommodation may still be possible. Sincerely,

tay graham

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, MP 10 Downing Street London, SW1, England